Docket Optical System - Changes to NHSP program

From:  Steven Lefler <steve@modularlifestyles.com>
To: 'Sandy Miller' <Smiller@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 2/11/2011 1:06 PM

Subject: Changes to NHSP program

CC: <docket@energy.state.ca.us>

Sandy Miller,

Page 1 of 1

| would like to submit the CEC look to omit the permanent foundation requirement for all NHSP solar

rebates.
| had visited with you Feb 2010 and made a presentation on this subject.

Best Regards,

Steven Lefler

Vice President

Modular Lifestyles, Inc.

Energy Consultant

Advanced Certified Green Building Professional
Authorized CEC Solar/Wind Retailer/Installer

Energy Star Partner

Dual Licensced DRE/HCD sales
www.modularlifestyles.com

Our quest is to energy efficiency and "Net Zero" housing
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